
Dear Parishioners! 

As you are aware at times, individuals are 

motivated to danate monies to help the church 

financially or earmark amounts for a specific purpose. 

This may be due to their own wishes or at times in 

memory of a loved one. Below are few suggestions that 

would help Holy Mother of the Rosary. 

 Heating conversion 

 120th Anniversary of our Parish 

 Cemetery 

 Vestment renewal and refreshment. 

 

Thank you for all donations. May God bless you. 

Here we are as of today: $8,695 

(Gas Conversion)  

Gas Conv. Goal is: $16,100 

Thank you for all donations toward gas 

conversion in our church and in the rectory. 

Last time we received another $730. Today 

we have $8,695. Our goal is $16,100. If you 

want to support your parish need by 

donation for gas conversion it will be very 

appreciated. Thank you for all your  

generous donations. May God bless you. 
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If anyone at Holy Mother of the Rosary Parish wishes to contact 

Fr. Pawel or to add something to the Sunday Bulletin please 

call at Rectory or email at paulus75_75@yahoo.com 
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Mass Intentions 

May 7 

1. + Lydia Galat 

Requested by Francis Galat 

2. + Ernst LeHenry, 

    + Kenneth LeHenry 

Requested by Mary Ann LeHenry 

and Debbie Potter 

———————————————— 

May 14  

+ Janina Zachazewski  

+ Julia Dragon  

Requested by Emily and Walter 

Dragon  

 

May 21 

1. + John Peters 

Requested by Valeria Peters 

2. + Geoffery Los 

Requested by Family 

 

May 28 

+ Jane Konopacki 

Requested by Jeanette Konopacki 

 

June 4  

+ Jane Konopacki 

Requested by Anna Santos 

For all Mass intentions 

please contact  Fr. Pawel 

after Sunday Mass or 

anytime by phone or e-mail. 

If you want to have your 

intention on anniversary or 

birthday please let him note 

earlier. Now first available 

intention is on December 

31, 2017.  
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Sunday Mass 

9:30 AM 

Bulletin 

of the National Catholic Parish 

Everyone is always welcome 

to praise God with us in our 

church and after Mass all 

our guests are invited to our 

social hour in the church 

hall. Please come and meet 

our pastor and parishioners. 

26 Bell Street 

Chicopee, MA 01013 

Phones: Rectory: (413) 592-2032 

Church hall: (413) 592-4744 

Rev. Pawel Lukaszewicz 

Pastor 

Cell: (413) 222-2851 

Or: (413) 218-8900  

Parish website: hmrpncc.org    

Facebook: facebook.com/hmrpncc 

4th Sunday of Easter 



PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Edward Kijak - Wilimansett West Rehab Chicopee St., 

Chicopee, MA 01013 

Joan Malek - 111 Daniel Shays Highway Unit 18, 

Belchertown, MA 01007  

Alice Marcinkiewicz - The Arbors 929 Memorial Dr., Chicopee, MA 

01020, room 241. 

Francis Pikula - Wingate At West Springfield, 42 Prospect Ave, West 

Springfield, MA 01089. 

Richard Osinski - at home. 

PLEASE SAY A SPECIAL PRAYER AND SEND A CARD 

 

PASTORAL CARE AT HOME AND HOSPITAL 

If you have a family member at hospital or home unable to take part 

in Mass and Sacraments, please notify Father Pawel as soon as 

possible to set the day and time for pastoral visit.  

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 School of Christian Living will be held on each Sunday at 

8:45 AM before Mass.  

 Cemetery Committee was cancelled.  

 Parish Committee meeting will be held on Monday, May 8, 

at 6:00 PM. 

 LUTNIA CHOIR: Wednesday, May 10, 3:30 to 5:00, short 

rehearsal followed by meeting to discuss the celebration of 

the 120th anniversary of Holy Mother of the Rosary 

Church. 

 A special thank you to everyone for their thoughtful and 

generous donations for Easter flowers from the United 

Women's Society.  

 On Monday, May 29, 2016 we will observe the Memorial 

Day. On this day we will have a Memorial Mass on our 

Cemetery at 9.30 AM. If will be rain on that day than we 

will have a Mass in our church at 9:30 AM. All of you are 

invited to this special celebration of the Holy Eucharist.  

 All who are interested to attend Bible Reflection Group or 

Polish Classes this year, please put your name on sign-up 

sheet in our church hall today after Mass.  

We'd love to celebrate 
everyone's birthday. If 
you like please tell about 
your birthay date to 
Father Pawel or 
Bunny.  Thank you. 

On Tuesday, May 9th we will 

have a May Devotion with the 

Exposition of the Most Blessed 

Sacrament. All are invited to our 

prayer on each Tuesday of May 

at 9:30 AM.  

Happy Birthday to all our 
May birthday people! 

3 Lisa Drinkwine  

12 Dr. Ted King  

14 Theresa Kwatowski  

15 Alyssa Caney  

 If you would like to receive a Sunday Bulletin to your email 

box please send your request to Fr. Pawel email: 

paulus75_75@yahoo.com. You can always find our bulletin 

on our website: hmrpncc.org. 

 HMR Crafters will meet on Tuesday after 9:30 AM May 

Devotion. 

 United Women Society will meet always on First Sunday of 

each month after Mass.  

 2016 Church Dues - please make sure your financial duties 

to our church are paid by the end of the year. ($325 silngle, 

$650 family). Thank you. 

 The 66th Annual Convention of the United Womenôs 

Societies for the Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament 

in the Eastern Diocese will be held on Saturday, May 20, 

2017 at Holy Trinity Cathedral, Manchester, NH. Mass will 

begin at 10 AM. 


